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Briefly

O God, thank you for our relationship 
with you and for all the ways you reach 
out to us throughout our lives. Amen

Prayer

Youth get to hunt
pheasants Saturday

Fungicide meeting
set for Wednesday

Junior high spellers
compete Monday

Tuesday, January 18......Low 21, High 35
Wednesday, Jan. 19........Low 15, High 17
Thursday, January 20.......Low 3, High 27

2” Snow
(Readings taken at the Kingham  farm

9 miles northwest of Norton)

Graders
get spots
to park

Credit union holds
62nd annual meeting

Stylist loves working with hair
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Tonight - Partly cloudy with a low around 
18. Saturday – A 20 percent chance of 
showers after noon. Partly sunny with a high 
near 40. Saturday Night – A 30 percent 
chance of snow. Sunday – A 20 percent 
chance of snow before noon. Sunday Night 
– Mostly cloudy with a low around 17.

(Cleanup) - Continued on Page 5)

Weather

Markets

Kingham Report

Friday, January 21, 2011
Wheat . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .$7.47
Milo. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                       $5.54
Soybeans. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                  $13.19
Corn. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                      $5.85
Markets Courtesy of Norton Ag Valley Co-Op

The Annual Youth Pheasant Hunt will 
be at the Prairie Dog State Park Saturday 
at 8 a.m. All 12 selected participants are 
to wear their blaze orange during this hunt 
and are to be accompanied by an adult. 
The hunt is being offered in cooperation 
with the Norton Longspur Pheasants 
Forever Chapter and is being held as part 
of the Kansas Hunter Recruitment and 
Retention Program called “Pass It On”

K-State Research and Extension of-
fice will hold a Crop Fungicide Meeting 
at the Lenora Library on Wednesday at 
1:30 p.m. Topics included are wheat, 
corn, soybeans and sunflowers. RSVP by 
Monday Jan. 24 by calling 785-421-3411 
or 785-877-5755. Hosted by the Graham 
County Extension and Twin Creeks Ex-
tension District of Norton and Decatur 
Counties. Snacks will be provided.

Disc golf tourney
planned for pantry

The Junior High spelling bee will be 
Monday from 1:38 p.m. to 1:58 p.m. 
during AP.

The Eisenhower school spelling bee 
will take place Wednesday, Jan. 26, at 
2:15 p.m. 

The Norton Disc Golf Club in conjunc-
tion with the Kansas Disc Golf Associa-
tion will hold a food drive tournament 
with proceeds going to God’s Pantry 
on Saturday, Feb. 5, no matter what the 
weather is doing. Cost is $20 and there 
will be two rounds of singles for a payout 
and other prizes! Players meeting is at 
9:45 in Elmwood Park. Any financial, 
non-perishable, or canned food items 
will be accepted. For more information 
contact Don Mordecai at 785-877-5475

By CAROLYN PLOTTS
quality-pro@webtv.net

Lindsay (Hamel) Pfannenstiel always 
wanted to be a hair stylist. She said as 
a little girl she never really played with 
dolls but, her aunt, Stephanie Jacobs, 
was a stylist and practiced a lot on her. 
Mrs. Pfannenstiel said when she was 
about four years old her aunt  gave her 
the first perm she had ever had done.

Following graduation from Norton 
Community High School in 2004, 
Mrs. Pfannenstiel studied at the Hays 
Academy of Hair Design. She gradu-
ated in 2005 and has been working in 
her profession the past six years.

In February, 2010, she purchased the 
hair salon of Connie Sanko, known as 
Connie and Company in downtown 
Norton. The sleek salon offers all ser-
vices: manicures, perms, acrylic nails, 
colors, cuts, styling, eyebrow waxing 
and chemical relaxing. Future plans 
include installing a pedicure chair.

Mrs. Pfannenstiel said she loves what 
she does for a living. She said, “The best 
part of my job is when one of my clients 
walks out the door with a smile on their 
face. I know that they’re leaving feeling 
better about themselves.”

She said the services she enjoys pro-
viding best are a great haircut and the 
perfect color.

Hair Envy is open from 9 a.m. to 7 
p.m. Monday through Saturday. To 
make an appointment call 877-2930. 
Mrs. Pfannenstiel added that she is 
flexible and can accommodate most 
requests for special appointments. She 
also makes special arrangements to do 
hair for weddings and prom.

The salon carries a full line of hair care 
products including Bed Head, Kenra, 
Redken, Aquage and Morrocanoil. 
Customers can also find shoes, purses, 
wallets, jewelry, curling and flat irons 
and Ice Cream bath products.

Mrs. Pfannenstiel and her husband, 
Bo are the parents of Brennen, 4, and 
Halle, 1 1/2.

Lindsay Pfannenstiel, owner of Hair Envy, 116 So. State, Norton, styled the hair of client Lacy Frack in her 
new salon. Mrs. Pfannenstiel opened her salon in February. Hair Envy was formerly known as Connie and 
Company. 							                                         – Telegram photo by Carolyn Plotts

By CYNTHIA HAYNES
c.haynes@nwkansas.com

When its time to go home each night, 
where do the county crews park their large 
equipment like road graders, which are 
too big and bulky to send back to their 
barn every day?

Sometimes they are parked on the right-
of-way or county property but often they 
end up on private property.

The Norton County commissioners 
want to be sure that this is OK with all 
parties and that the landowners don’t 
feel upset or unhappy about the arrange-
ments.

At Monday’s meeting, they looked over 
a letter of agreement with landowners, 
who have had graders parked on their 
land.

 The agreement would provide a yearly 
stipend for the landowner and a parking 
place for the county equipment at night 
and on the weekends.

Road and Bridge Administrative As-
sistant Sandy Smith and foremen Herman 
Pfannenstiel and Floyd Richard talked to 
the commissioners about the equipment 
and the cleanup that is going on at the 
county shop.

The cleanup is going well, Smith said, 
adding that the attic is done.

“That’s a lot of years of junk,” Commis-
sioner Carolyn Applegate said.

“That’s not junk,” Commissioner John 
Miller responded noting that the county 
is hoping to sell the excess “stuff” at an 
auction in the next couple of months.

Smith said that the road crew is putting 
aside anything sellable but has a dump 
truck taking stuff to the landfill. Iron and 
aluminum is being put aside to go for 
recycling, she said.

It might be possible to use the attic for 
record storage now that it is cleaned out, 
Smith said. It is dry and warm up there and 
there is no evidence of insects or mice.

The workers that use the welding corner 
have been assigned to clean it up, she said, 
since they will know what’s still usable 
and what’s not.

The goal is to have the sellable stuff 
cleaned out by mid February so that it 
will be ready for a consignment auction in 

By HARRIETT GILL
hgill@nwkansas.com

  United Northwest Federal Credit Union 
had their 62nd annual meeting on Monday 
at the St. Francis Parish 
Hall when they voted on 
two board members and 
recognized  Kailey Gill for 
being the youngest mem-
ber present. 

  Jim Green, Board Chair-
person, gave a brief wel-
come and Wilmer Severns 
gave the invocation.

  Lunch was prepared by 
Cindy McMullen of Town 
and Country Kitchen and 
was served by the Norton 
Senior High KAY Club.

  The meeting was called 
to order by Jim Green. He 
thanked the many people 
who were responsible for the success of 
the credit union, members, board mem-
bers and employees of the credit union. 
Thanks were expressed to the servers and 
preparers of the luncheon. 

  Members of the Board and Super-
visory Committee and employees were 
introduced to the members. 

  Minutes of the last meeting were read 
and approved. There was no old business. 
The meeting was then passed on to the 

election of Board of Directors. There were 
four nominations from the nominating 
committee and no names were presented 
from the floor. 

The eligible members of the credit 
union voted on the nomi-
nees.

  Denise Bailey gave 
her manager’s speech 
stating the credit union 
had achieved all time 
highs for another year.

 There are 2,559 mem-
bers and the assets have 
grown to over $30 mil-
lion. 

She reported that Bill 
Pay was offered mid year 
of 2010. 

A different debit card 
program will be imple-
mented. Members will 
not see many changes 

other than deposits will be available 
sooner and withdrawals will post faster.

  Steve Mathes and Jim Green were re 
elected to the Board of Directors.

  Kailey Gill, 10, has been a member 
since she was two-months old, she is the 
daughter of Tim and Kelley Gill. 

There was a $62 deposit made to her 
account in honor of the 62nd annual 
meeting.

Kailey Gill

Jim Green, Board Chairman, calls to order the 62nd Annual Membership 
meeting of United Northwest Federal Credit Union on Monday.                                                                      

–Telegram photo by Harriett Gill
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